Congratulations to this week's Falcons of the week Akadia Burgher, Clara Pourcho,Hailey Buzzie,Brooklyn
Cordova

Congratulations to Mr. & Mrs. Rodriguez and Mr. & Mrs. Schrems on their marriages this weekend.

Today, we recognize both Indigenous Peoples Day and Columbus Day. Indigenous Peoples Day honors the
rich culture, history, and contributions of Native American communities, whose resilience and heritage
are deeply connected to the land we live on. At the same time, Columbus Day marks the arrival of
Christopher Columbus to the Americas in 1492, a key event in history that also had profound impacts on
Indigenous populations. Columbus’ journey marks the start of European colonization that made the
American continents what they are now. Today is an opportunity for us to reflect on our shared history,
acknowledge the experiences of Indigenous peoples, and strive to create a future that respects all
cultures.

Falcons, we've had a lot of nouns so far for the Word of the Week. Let's get an adjective in there so we
can describe those nouns. Our word of the week is: Dynamic. The word Dynamic is defined as change,
activity, or progress. If you're talking about a dynamic person, it is the type of person who is always full
of energy and ideas. Here it is in a sentence: Batman and Robin are often called the dynamic duo due to
their ability to adapt to any situation. Check the display case near the office for more information.

Attention all students: An FFA meeting will be tomorrow, Tuesday, October 15th in Mrs. Nowakowski's
room, 112. The topic is Halloween, and we will have a state officer present! If you have any questions,
please ask Mrs. Nowakowski or Mrs. Reinke. Hope to see you there!

Are you ready to explore the cutting-edge world of robotics? The Robotics Club is calling all enthusiasts
to dive info an exciting adventure where technology meets creativity. Whether you're interested in
coding, designing, building, or marketing, there's a spot for you on our team! Sign-up outside the Robotics
Room or see Mr.Rodriguez for more details.

Are you interested in making this year's yearbook the best one yet? We are looking for any students
interested in helping organize the yearbook and take photos for the yearbook. If this is you, then sign up
on Mr. A. Miller's door, room 155. We will be meeting soon to discuss deadlines.

The Falcon Girls' Swim Team traveled to Gaylord last Thursday night, losing their dual meet by a close
margin, 90-80. First-place finishers for the Falcons were Chloe Nelson, Adysen Kartes, Sadie Stephens,
Kaylee Biermann, Monika Hupcik and Kaitlyn Hines. Ogemaw's next meet is Tuesday at John Glenn.

Today in Sports
JV Volleyball vs Harrison 6pm

Varsity Volleyball vs Harrison 7pm



